Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR)
Re: Planning Application No. 20211053
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Could you provide a copy of the correspondence you have sent to the applicant please? We need to understand the Council’s position on this application so that I can make a representation.

I trust you will be able to provide copies of emails, redacted as necessary.

Answer:

I can confirm that the Council holds this information, however, disclosure of the information of personal data relating to other people is exempt under the following exemption/exception: 
FOIA Section 40(2) (personal data) and Section 41 (information provided in confidence) and
Regulation 12(3) of the EIR (personal information) 
Personal data relating to third parties (i.e. a party other than the person requesting the information) is not for disclosure to the wider world, which is how any such disclosure must be viewed.

The Council judges that disclosure to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1-fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified, legitimate and explicit purposes.
This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 1(1) of the FOIA and Regulation 14 of the EIR.

For your information, this application has now been withdrawn by the applicant.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
